Dear parents and students,

I cannot begin to express my excitement for this new adventure in my life. My life is changing in many different ways and I am looking forward to sharing it with you.

I was born and raised in Muscle Shoals, Alabama. I come from a pretty large family. I grew up with five siblings. I am the second oldest.

I attended Muscle Shoals High School and The University of North Alabama, where I played percussion. I was also a member of the Blue Stars Drum and Bugle Corps and Gateway Indoor.

I have taught percussion at numerous high schools. I have taught the Muscle Shoals High School WGI concert percussion, as well as their marching percussion. I have taught at other schools such as Discovery Middle, Sparkman High and Cullman High.

For the past three years, I have been teaching at Wheeler County High School in Alamo, Georgia. I have been teaching grades 6-12 concert bands, marching band, choir, and music theory. I have learned a lot during this time, and I am excited to share what I have learned with you, but I am even more excited to learn from you (the students and parents), as well as from Mr. Weaver and Mrs. Probst. You have a very good program, and I feel very confident that we, as a team, can reach new heights.

As an educator, it is my goal to make band and music fun, give you music that you will enjoy playing, provide an emotional outlet, and continue your history of striving for excellence. I cannot wait to get to know you, the community, the school, and the traditions of the band program. I am looking forward to making great memories with you as we go on this journey together.

Sincerely,

Rebekah Holm